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THE PREZ’S CORNER


Membership Chair Nancy Tinsley reports we have 628 members.  Our 
goal is to make all of our members feel welcome and included.


Thirsty Thursdays are a great place to socialize, make friends, and 
greet new members.  For more details see Nancy’s notes below.


Dancing returns with the April event. Look for the “Dance Crew” 
asking everyone to dance. 


The March 10th Mad Hatters party was a great success.  Our VP, 
Sherry Sorsdal throws a great party, doesn’t she? 


Webmaster Peyton Weaver continues to improve the look and feel of 
our website on the Sun City webpage.  Have a look at our web site to 
see all the exciting things planned this year.


Our Board of Directors meetings are on the second Friday of each 
month at 11:00 in Meeting Room 1 of the Activities Center.  Meetings 
are open to members


Have a great April !!


Jim Hester

jimhester@hester.ws 


mailto:jimhester@hester.ws
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A Note From the Membership Chair

We will have two Thirsty Thursdays during April. They will be from 
5:00 to 6:30 on April 4th and April 18th and will be held in the 
Georgetown/Florence Room. Remember to bring your beverage of 
choice and an appetizer to share for both events.

I’m getting great feedback on the room arrangement without table 
seating. It allows us to circulate and meet more people. However, 
there is seating available for those who are unable to stand for the 
evening. 

If you’d like to be a greeter and have the opportunity to meet even 
more people, please let me know.

Nancy Tinsley 
Membership Chair
nt06sct@gmail.com

mailto:nt06sct@gmail.com
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April Event
Calling all Solos!!! Come join in the fun at our Picnic in the Park on 
Saturday, April 27, from 6:00-9:00 pm at Legacy Hills Pavilion. 
  
$10 ticket fee will include hamburgers and sausage expertly grilled 
onsite by members of Solos Activities Committee, along with your 
favorite fixings and side dishes.  Also included are soft drinks, bottled 
water, adult beverages, and dessert. Please feel free to bring your 
own wine, as it will not be provided.  
  
Variety band, On the Air, will play for your listening and/or dancing 
pleasure. 
  
Ticket sales are limited to 150 and will be on sale April 1-18 via the CA 
website.  Don't miss this event! 
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Special Interest Group Notices 
It is easy to get eMails from any Special Interest Group.  Just sign into 

the CA website, click on ‘My Memberships’. Look to the right of Solos 

and you will see all the SIGs listed.  Just check a box.

WINE TASTING SIG

     Do you enjoy a nice glass of wine, some good snacks, and a 

couple of hours of great company? Consider one 

of our Solos’ wine tasting groups.  We have 

groups that meet on Mondays & Tuesdays and 

enjoy a “wine themed” social evening.  If you are 

interested and would like more information, 

check out the Wine Tasting SIG on our Solos’ 

web site.

Jack Essex
                               gtownjack@yahoo.com

     512-868-4464 

mailto:gtownjack@yahoo.com
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Attention Solos Line Dancers 

!  

Our schedule for April has good news and bad news.  Here is the skinny: 

• Our regular room is unavailable for 4 of the 5 Tuesdays in April. 
• The good news is we will be at the Atrium on April 9. 
• The bad news is: 
• Our regular dance location at Cowan is used as a polling place. 
• We were unable to get an alternate location. 
• There will be no classes on April 16, 23 and 30. 
• We will resume on May 7 at our normal 2 p.m. time. 

!  
Phillip Pensabene 
cueballtwo@icloud.com  
202-412-2393

mailto:cueballtwo@icloud.com
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Solos Social Dance SIG 

The group is in the midst of a ‘Beginning Waltz’ class,and we have a total of 
16 learners. The 5th class will be completed April 1st, and the social will be 
held April 8th to which all Solos Dance SIG members are welcome. 

In the past for the social, we have suggested people bring snacks; however, 
we learned that most concentrate on dancing and eat very little. So, in the 
future we will suggest attendees bring a beverage of their choice. 

The next class will be ‘Beginning East Coast Swing’, and our instructor will 
teach 24 to 30 participants. Class begins Monday, May 6th, and as usual, 
emails will be sent out with instructions as to how to register. 

“Happy Dancing!” 

Sharon Red 
red.sharon3@gmail.com
512-348-0540 

mailto:?subject=red.sharon3@gmail.com


April Newsletter 

Day Trippers


Mark your calendars for our next great trip.


Lockhart, Texas


April 16, 2019


The most beautiful courthouse in 
Texas.   We are having private 
showings of the Jail Museum and of 
the Clock and Watch Museum.  And 
great barbecue and delightful shops.  
Attendance will be limited.  Watch your 
email for further information and how to 
sign up.


Sally Griffith  
sallyg2004@yahoo.com 
847-826-6897 

http://
http://
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Mingle with Singles 

This SIG is for single Solos who are not in a committed relationship. 
Our next meeting will be in the Georgetown/Florence rooms at Cowan 
Creek on Monday, April 15 from 6:00 to 9:00.  Note that each month 
we are meeting on different days and sometimes different times 
because of problems getting room reservations.  It is a BYOB.  We are 
asking those who would like to bring an appetizer, please email Ann 
Brown.  If we take turns contributing food, we should have plenty each 
meeting.  Look for my letter and reminder letter each month.   
If you would like to join us, please go to the Sun City home page and 
click on My Memberships.  Then scroll to Solos and click on the box in 
front of Mingle with Singles.  We had about 75 people mingling at our 
March gathering.  Hope you will join us. 

Ann Brown 
zoemarla@yahoo.com 
512-639-3200

mailto:zoemarla@yahoo.com
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Solos Care 

The Solos Care committee met and decided 
to have two charity projects this year 
because of the outcome of last year's 
survey.  We will be gathering back to school 
supplies for the Georgetown School System 
in late July and children's gifts for Blue 
Santa in early December.  Watch for a notice 
of these projects in those months.  The 
committee also decided if there is an 
emergency in Georgetown and we are 
contacted for help, we would ask permission 
of the Solos Board and the CA for permission to add another project to 
help in that emergency.  
The next meeting of Solos Care will be in Room 4 of the Activity 
Center on April 23 from 9:30 to 11:00.  If you would like to help with 
these projects, please come to the meeting or contact Ann Brown.   

Ann Brown 
zoemarla@yahoo.com 
512-639-3200

mailto:zoemarla@yahoo.com
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New Members Interest Group 

For our March social, we met at Cowan Creek to load some members' 
personal profile photos on the website, and then we went to Rudy's for 
our Texas BBQ experience. Ten of us enjoyed our BBQ lunch.   For all 
you established Texas residents who know what I'm talking about, we 
can add one more who is no longer a 'Rookie' at Rudy's! 

Marla Ramsey 
marlaframsey@gmail.com  
512.868.2326 

mailto:marlaframsey@gmail.com
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Chain Gang News

On Tuesday, April 23, we will visit and rate Red Robin Gourmet 
Burgers. Red Robin started 50 years ago 
and is now over 400 restaurants. Red Robin 
is famous for the burger selections and 
bottomless fries. You can keep eating the 
fries as long as you like. But don’t worry, 
they have other foods as well. 

We will leave the Ballroom parking lot, in 
the last long row on the tennis court side, at 10:30 a.m. and drive 
to 5011 183A Frontage Road in Cedar Park. Red Robin is just 
North of Costco. Please bring lunch money and $3 for your 
driver. Register on the Solos Chain Gang Calendar. 

Pam Werner
pwerner@me.com
512-240-5140

mailto:pwerner@me.com

